House Elections Committee
HB 2518

Opponent Testimony
February 5, 2024

Dear Members of the House Elections Committee,

I strongly urge your opposition to HB 2518. In Kansas you are allowed to drop off ten ballots at
a drop box. There is no one watching and there is no chain of custody. Now HB 2518 wants to
make drop boxes permanent. We shouldn’t even have them. Voting should be very important
to someone. Voting should be in-person at a voter’s precinct on election day only. Make
election a Kansas holiday instead.

I' would appreciate your opposition to HB 2518.

Sincerely,

Hannah Mingucci

1300 E Sleepy Hollow Dr
Olathe, KS 66062




